
From: Steve Schneider
To: City Council
Cc: Chris Roberts; Shari Winstead; Will Hall; Doris McConnell; Keith McGlashan; Jesse Salomon; Keith Scully
Subject: Levy increase vote
Date: Monday, July 11, 2016 10:41:42 AM

We oppose the raising of the levy limit at this time.  The city needs to live within the existing levy.   The city will be
 getting more revenue under the existing levy due to the rapid 30% + increase in property values in Shoreline over
 the past 2 years.

Simply put, there will soon be too many financial burdens on the typical homeowner.  In addition to the increase in
 property taxes, you want the residents of Shoreline to support ST3 with its huge costs. Finally, looming in the future
 is the State's response to the Supreme Court’s ruling requiring Washington to fully fund K-12 education. 

Don’t tax us out of our homes.

Thank you,

Steve Schneider
Cathy Floit
14802 9th PL NE
Shoreline 98155
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